
LUNCHEON
LITERACY LEADERS

HOW DO I
EARN MY
INVITE? 

Complete your reading postcard over
the summer and return it to school in
August. 
We will accept screenshots of
Beanstack if you are participating in
the Brevard County Public Libraries
reading program. 
Bring in or email Ms. V a picture of you
reading around town to be entered in
our GRAND PRIZE RAFFLE. 

Any questions? Contact Ms. V at
verduzco.chelsea@brevardschools.org

Roosevelt Elementary, CBPD, CBFD,
and the Mayor will host a luncheon

honoring all students who complete
their summer reading postcard! 


